
 

 

Dear Grade 11 Parent 

With reference to Assessment Instruction 07 of 2020, you are aware that the end of March 2020 will 

be the last opportunity for Grade 11 learners to change TWO subjects. Suitable subject choice per 

individual learner has been identified as one of the most important pavestones to academic well-

being in all high school learners. 

After tracking your child’s progress in Grade 10, you now have to make a final decision of whether 

your child will maintain the subjects they are currently offering. 

It is advisable that you take great care in making this final decision, since the school may not 

implement subject changes for any learner, even if we conclude that it would be in the learner’s best 

interest to change subjects. 

Please indicate on the reply slip whether you wish your child to maintain the current subject choice 

or whether you recommend a subject change for your child. 

Should you wish to apply to make a subject change, please collect a form and sign and submit  

reasons (captured in a cover letter addressed to the headmaster ) for applying for a subject change 

on or before 19 March 2020. 

Kind Regards 

A.Gedult 

 

Reply Slip:  

I, __________________________________ the parent/guardian of ________________________  

accept full responsibility for the subject choice decision made as at Union High School on 05 March 

2020. 

I do understand that I am the only partner to allow for final subject change application and cannot 

hold any other party liable for failure to do so. 

Parent signature: _________________________    DATE: ______________ 


